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Computing: 


The children will be focussing on digital presentation. They will organise information and design presentations, making judgements about digital content when evaluating and repurposing it for a given audience








RE: 


This term the children will be learning more about Christianity. They will be focussing on What is a God?   We will start the term by thinking about what qualities a God should have and then to establish what connections between Bible texts studied and what Christians believe about God. 








PE & Games:


The children will continue to be taught by an outside specialist for one session a week. Last term we said good bye to coach Tom after several years. Coach Arun will be taking over the reins.





Theme:


There will be change to the delivery of the History, Geography, Music, Art and Design technology curriculums this year. Rather than teaching these subjects using weekly sessions they will now be combined into longer Theme lessons and delivered across the year. This term’s theme title is Around the globe. In these sessions the children will learn about settlements, why humans settle and moving on to the physical world focussing on rivers, earthquakes and volcanoes.





French:


The children will continue to learn basic French phrases for conversational use. In addition to practicing vocabulary previously learned.








English:


We will be focussing our English work this term around ‘Kensuke’s kingdom’ by Michael Morpurgo. This engaging book tells the story of a boy who is shipwrecked on an island where he meets a marooned Japanese soldier, Kensuke becomes his friend and mentor. We will employ this text as the inspiration for a number of writing projects including letters, narratives and balanced argument.


Maths:


We will begin as normal by focussing on number and place value. The children will be studying numbers up to 10 000 000, negative numbers, rounding and ordering. We will then move onto column addition and subtraction towards the end of term.


Science


The topic this term is Animals including humans focussing on the human lifecycle. We will start the term looking at the gestation period of humans and animals before moving onto the ways in which our bodies change throughout our lives.





Please ensure a named PE kit is in school at all times. Please make sure all uniform is named. Homework will be given out on Fridays to be completed and handed in on Wednesdays. Please hear your child read as regularly as possible and ensure that you record this in their reading record. Please remember to help your child learn their spellings and times tables each week also.





Dear Parents and Carers,





Please have a look over our class curriculum for the coming half term…








If you have any questions at all, please drop in and ask! 





Kind regards,


Mr Pryor and Mrs Noonan 
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